A commitment to providing great
school facllities benefits everyone in
our community.

The Sequoyah Board of Education,
with guidance from our local facility
planning team, created a 15-year plan
in 2008. This plan has yielded proven
results and with this final phase,
positions us to continue providing
excellent academic/extracurricular
experiences for years to come.

The Sequoyah community will benefit
from these improved facilities, now
and in the future, from a bond issue

that will NOT increase your property
tax - a true WIN/WIN.

Soaring To The Future Together!

Dr. Terry M. Saul
Superintendent

Sequoyah Public School
2023 Bond Election

#comeSO0ARwithus
#sequny_al_l-n_ilgles

Vote February 14



